
Project Update as of 1.25.2023 

A few updates on the Courthouse Square Infrastructure & Revitalization Project. 

• Starting tomorrow, Thursday, January 26th, the construction crew will begin moving 

barricades and installing directional traffic signage to close the Northwest Quadrant to 

begin demolition work. 

• There will be some construction work to finish in the NE quadrant: Courthouse sidewalk 

and railing, installation of swings, placement of trash containers, benches, bike racks and 

signs. This work can be completed with minimal traffic disruption. Landscaping will 

happen later in the year. 

• Parking is now open in the NE quadrant. 

• The schedule will continue to be contingent on weather and supply factors. 

• The parking lot adjacent to City Hall remains available for 2-hour public parking. 

• Foot traffic and accessibility to building entrances will be maintained at all times. 

• The next meeting with contractor representatives is Wednesday, February 1st. 

For specific construction questions, please contact the City of Engineering Department at 812-

482-4255. 

 


